
 

 
 

January 09, 2024 
 
Dear neighbours, 
 
We are writing to you today to inform you that there will be construction work (core drilling) taking place 
on the property adjacent to Wellbrook Place on Wednesday, January 10th, between 8:00AM and 
5:00PM.  
 
This work is part of the design and development process for the hospice residence that will be located 
on the site. The drilling work is anticipated to be concluded within the day, and we are expecting the 
impact and level of disturbance to be minimal. Please note that contractors have been advised to access 
the site via Speakman Drive.  
 
For future communications or if you have questions about the future hospice residence, please contact 
Hospice Mississauga at community@hospicemississauga.ca.  

 
Thanks in advance for your understanding and cooperation! 
 
Trillium Health Partners 
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